Congress of the United States Washington, DC 20515

April 4, 2014

The Honorable Helen Kanovsky
Acting Deputy Secretary
Department of Housing and Urban Development
Washington, DC 20410-0050

Dear Ms. Kanovsky:

This letter responds to your March 28, 2014 letter and April 1, 2014 appendices amending your February 7, 2014 letter requesting approval of HUD's plan for the Office of Multifamily Housing (MFH) transformation. Under this plan, all 54 MFH offices will remain open and Asset Management programmatic staff will remain in each office. The amended plan is approved. This letter does not address the MFH Transformation Initiative included in the Department's FY 2015 budget request. Consistent with Section 405 of the Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2014, the approval granted herein may be superseded by future appropriations bills.

We look forward to working with you through the Fiscal Year 2015 Appropriations process.

Sincerely,

Tom Latham, Chairman

U. S. House of Representatives

Subcommittee on Transportation,

Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies

Ed Pastor, Ranking Member U. S. House of Representatives

Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing and Urban Development,

and Related Agencies

Patty Murray, Chairman

U. S. Senate

Subcommittee on Transportation,

Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies

Susan Collins, Ranking Member

U. S. Senate

Subcommittee on Transportation,

Housing and Urban Development,

and Related Agencies